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Finance Minister Dr. Ghazi Wazni met with the newly appointed Head of 
the Banking Control Commission, Maya Dabbagh, and the members of the 
commission: Marwan Mikhael, Kamel Wazni, Adel Idrik and Joseph 
Haddad. 
During the meeting, Minister Wazni addressed the Commission, wishing it 
success in its difficult mission, since it will be facing serious challenges 
during the coming period and will have to take important decisions 
pertaining to the fate of the banking sector, the financial system, the 
economic situation and even the fate of the country. He stressed that heavy 
responsibilities fall on them and everyone is waiting to see how the Banking 
Control Commission will assess the situation. 
 
Minister Wazni also met with the newly appointed government 
commissioner at Lebanon’s Central Bank (BDL), Crystal Wakim, and 
highlighted the importance of her role in ensuring proper implementation of 
regulations and the Code of Money and Credit, and in controlling the bank's 
accounts. 

 


